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Rock Creek Manor Community Sidewalk Proposal 
APPROVED

Dear Residents: 

After a complete review of the Record and Public Hearing Officer’s Recommendations for the Rock 
Creek Manor Community Sidewalk Proposal, Christopher Conklin, the Director of the Montgomery 
County Department of Transportation (MCDOT), has approved and authorized the installation of the 
following proposed sidewalks: 

 the west side of Parkvale Road from Manorfield Road to Manorvale Court. A 5-
foot-wide concrete sidewalk with a zero to three-foot variable greenspace will be
constructed and as proposed as a Safe Route to Schools.

 the east side of Manorvale Road from Manorvale Court to Russett Road. A 5-
foot-wide concrete sidewalk with a zero to three-foot variable greenspace will be
constructed as proposed as a Safe Route to Schools.

 the south side of Greenspan Lane from Bauer Drive to Parkvale Road. A 5-foot-
wide concrete sidewalk with a zero to three-foot variable greenspace will be
constructed as proposed as a Safe Route to Schools.

Enclosed, please find the Hearing Officer’s Recommendations approved by Director Christopher 
Conklin on December 2, 2022. Weather permitting, construction is anticipated to begin in the Spring 
of 2023. A detailed construction notice will be sent once a specific construction start date has been 
identified. In addition, MCDOT will delineate the excavation site and post signs prior to starting 
construction. An inspector will be on-site and available throughout the entire construction process to 
address any concerns you may have. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Lori Jean 
Main at Lori.Main@montgomerycountymd.gov. 

Thank you for your consideration and assistance throughout our process. I am confident the new 
sidewalks will provide safer access for the entire Rock Creek Manor community.   

Sincerely, 

Robert Gonzales, Manager 
Sidewalk Program 

RG/ljm 
Enclosure 

Marc Elrich 
County Executive 

Christopher Conklin 
Director 
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cc: Tim Cupples 
 Gary Erenrich  
 Rick Holley 
 Juan Berrios 
 Steve Schmidt 


